March 10, 1967

Atomic Energy Commission
New York Operations Office
376 Hudson Street

New York City, New York

Attention: Mr., Robert Kirkman,
Compliance Division

Gentlemen:

In the process of handling a Workmen's Compensation matter for
a client who is employed at the Davison Chemical Division of
WR Grace, Co., Wayne, New Jerse, it is necessary to inquire
with regard to the existence of any radioactive materials used
at this plant during July, August 1965,

Our client sustained burns at that time to his right hand, and ¥
the information which we request is with regard to this injury.

He states to us that the burns are from "acid and radioactive
sand at 360° F",

Thanking you for whatever cooperation you may be able to
furnish us, we remain

Very truly yours,
S

MARCUS & LEVY




